
Important Note: This product as supplied is intended for research use only, not for use in human, therapeutic or diagnostic applications.

www.bioss.com.cn
sales@bioss.com.cn

techsupport@bioss.com.cn
400-901-9800

SQSTM1/P62 Rabbit pAb

Catalog Number: bs-2951R

Target Protein: SQSTM1/P62

Concentration: 1mg/ml

Form: Liquid

Host: Rabbit

Clonality: Polyclonal

Isotype: IgG

Applications: IHC-P (1:100-500), IHC-F (1:100-500), IF (1:100-500), ICC/IF (1:100)

Reactivity: Human, Mouse, Rat (predicted:Rabbit, Pig, Sheep, Cow, Dog, Horse)

Predicted MW: 60 kDa

Entrez Gene: 8878

Swiss Prot: Q13501

Source: KLH conjugated synthetic peptide derived from human SQSTM1/p62: 51-150/440.

Purification: affinity purified by Protein A

Storage: 0.01M TBS (pH7.4) with 1% BSA, 0.02% Proclin300 and 50% Glycerol.

Shipped at 4℃. Store at -20℃ for one year. Avoid repeated freeze/thaw cycles.

Background: This gene encodes a multifunctional protein that binds ubiquitin and regulates

activation of the nuclear factor kappa-B (NF-kB) signaling pathway. The protein

functions as a scaffolding/adaptor protein in concert with TNF receptor-associated

factor 6 to mediate activation of NF-kB in response to upstream signals. Alternatively

spliced transcript variants encoding either the same or different isoforms have been

identified for this gene. Mutations in this gene result in sporadic and familial Paget

disease of bone. [provided by RefSeq, Mar 2009]

VALIDATION IMAGES

Paraformaldehyde-fixed, paraffin embedded (Mouse brain); Antigen retrieval by boiling in sodium citrate
buffer (pH6.0) for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% hydrogen peroxide for 20 minutes; Blocking
buffer (normal goat serum) at 37°C for 30min; Antibody incubation with (SQSTM1) Polyclonal Antibody,
Unconjugated (bs-2951R) at 1:400 overnight at 4°C, followed by a conjugated secondary antibody (sp-0023)
for 20 minutes and DAB staining.
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Tissue/cell: mouse brain tissue; 4% Paraformaldehyde-fixed and paraffin-embedded; Antigen retrieval:
citrate buffer ( 0.01M, pH 6.0 ), Boiling bathing for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% Hydrogen
peroxide for 30min; Blocking buffer (normal goat serum,C-0005) at 37℃ for 20 min; Incubation: Anti-SQSTM1
Polyclonal Antibody, Unconjugated(bs-2951R) 1:200, overnight at 4°C, followed by conjugation to the
secondary antibody(SP-0023) and DAB(C-0010) staining

Paraformaldehyde-fixed, paraffin embedded (rat stomach); Antigen retrieval by boiling in sodium citrate
buffer (pH6.0) for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% hydrogen peroxide for 20 minutes; Blocking
buffer (normal goat serum) at 37°C for 30min; Antibody incubation with (SQSTM1 P62) Polyclonal Antibody,
Unconjugated (bs-2951R) at 1:200 overnight at 4°C, followed by operating according to SP Kit(Rabbit)
(sp-0023) instructionsand DAB staining.

Paraformaldehyde-fixed, paraffin embedded (mouse stomach); Antigen retrieval by boiling in sodium citrate
buffer (pH6.0) for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% hydrogen peroxide for 20 minutes; Blocking
buffer (normal goat serum) at 37°C for 30min; Antibody incubation with (SQSTM1 P62) Polyclonal Antibody,
Unconjugated (bs-2951R) at 1:200 overnight at 4°C, followed by operating according to SP Kit(Rabbit)
(sp-0023) instructionsand DAB staining.

HepG2 cell; 4% Paraformaldehyde-fixed; Triton X-100 at room temperature for 20 min; Blocking buffer
(normal goat serum, C-0005) at 37°C for 20 min; Antibody incubation with (SQSTM1/P62) polyclonal
Antibody, Unconjugated (bs-2951R) 1:100, 90 minutes at 37°C; followed by a conjugated Goat Anti-Rabbit IgG
antibody at 37°C for 90 minutes, DAPI (blue, C02-04002) was used to stain the cell nuclei.
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